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Principal’s Note: 
      Happy New Year! Here at Magnolia it is shaping up to be a 
wonderful 2019. We are happy to see our amazing students and ready 
to get back to working on their academic and social/emotional goals. 
Our focus continues to be on reading and exploring student’s 
strengths, interests and values through the World of Work.  
      Communication is the key to success. Please be sure to reach out 
to teachers with questions, and to respond in a timely manner to 
school communication. 

~Mrs. Robinson 
 

Information from the Front Office​: 
● All parents checking out  students early  must provide an valid ID. 
● All visitors & parents coming onto campus  must sign into the front office Raptor Kiosk . 
● As of November 23, 2018 we no longer be allowing students to be checked out early 

             During the following times: 
             Monday 12:45-1:00 pm 
             Tuesday-Friday 1:45-2:00 pm 

● Student Bathrooms in the health office are not for adult use. In order to protect the privacy of students in the 
health office, we are not able to allow adults to use the restroom during school hours or when students are 
present. 

 

ROAD RULES   
Please remember to follow all the parking lot rules and honor 
the safety patrol.  
AM DROP OFF: 

● The red zone in front of the school is a bike lane and is 
not for parking or student loading/unloading.  

● Please do not walk your children across the front drop 
off lanes​.  

● Use the crosswalk at Victor street to access the front of 
the school.  

● This will improve the flow of traffic if we do not have to 
keep stopping cars so students can cross traffic safely.  

PM PICK UP: 
● Walkers go to the front of the school. 
● Car Riders go to the west side of the school. 

To ensure your child goes to the correct PICK UP Location, 
please tell your student whether you are walking or picking up 
in the car so they can go to the appropriate location after 
school. 

 
Class Attendance Winners 
November/December: Mr. Charles 






